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University Forum Scheduled for
Thursday, Oct. 4, Instead of
Tuesday
By Kim Billings 
UNH News Bureau 
603-862-1558

September 28, 2001

DURHAM, N.H. -- A continuing forum in the wake of
the Sept. 11 attacks will be held Thursday, Oct. 4, from
12:30 to 2 p.m. in the Strafford Room of the MUB. It
originally had been scheduled for Tuesday, Oct. 2.

"Perspectives on September 11: Islam and the
Geopolitics of the Middle East" is once again hosted by
the Office of the Provost and Vice President for
Academic Affairs. A three-person panel will offer their
perspectives, and Provost David Hiley will moderate.

The event is open to all faculty, students and staff.
Bring your own lunch. Coffee and cold drinks will be
provided. For more information, call 862-3290.
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